
 

    

 

FOI_0350_22/22 – FOI request concerning – Endoscopy 

Services 

 

Please be advised that Solent NHS Trust is a Community and Mental Health Trust and 

therefore does not provide endoscopy services; we therefore are unable to respond to this 

request. 

 

1. How many endoscopy procedure rooms do you have in your Trust? 

 

2. Are patients able to be separated by gender (e.g. gender specific pre-

assessment and recovery rooms)? (Y/N) 

 

3. Do you use single sex lists? (Y/N) 

 

4. Approximately, how old is your endoscopy decontamination suite/ when was it 

last refurbished?  

 

5. Will the Trust need to procure new scopes in the next 12 months? (Y/N) 

 

6. Have you used a mobile endoscopy service in the last 12 months? 

 

7. Approximately how many endoscopy procedures were undertaken in a mobile 

unit over the last 12 months? 

 

8. Is in-house endoscopy capacity in the Trust near or fully utilised? 

 


